
 
  

 
     

   

  

 

    

 
 

      
  

  

    
   

 
     

     
   

   
       

   
  

   

 

 
 

 

Manitoba~ 
Environment and Climate Change 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
Box 35, 14 Fultz Boulevard 
Winnipeg MB  R3Y 0L6 
T 204-945-8321 F 204-945-5229 
EABDirector@gov.mb.ca 

File No.: 5230.00 

April 28, 2025 

Dave Howes 
Director of Environmental Compliance 
Miller Environmental Corporation 
1803 Hekla Avenue 
Winnipeg MB R2R 0K3 
daveh@millerenvironmental.mb.ca 

Dear Dave Howes: 

Re: Request to Withdraw Notice of Alteration – Dangerous Goods Handling and 
Transportation Act Licence No. 211 HW RR 

This letter is regarding the request submitted by Miller Environmental Corporation 
on March 7, 2025, to withdraw the notice of alteration dated March 29, 2023, for 
construction of a wastewater treatment facility located at their 1803 Hekla Avenue, 
Winnipeg, Manitoba. 

This is to confirm that the above notice of alteration has been withdrawn. The 
departmental database and the public registry will be updated. 

If you have any questions about this cancellation, please contact Mehak Bajwa, 
Senior Environmental Engineer, Environmental Approvals Branch at 
Mehak.Bajwa@gov.mb.ca or at 431-334-3667. 

Sincerely, 

Original Signed By 
Agnes Wittmann 
Director 
The Dangerous Goods Handling 
and Transportation Act 

c. Mehak Bajwa
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